
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

February 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Budapest 

The Health and Social Care Department are excited to offer our Year 12 H&SC students a wonderful opportunity 
to attend a 4 day stay in the Hungarian city of Budapest and get involved with the differences between British ions. 

 
The visit will take place from 19

th September 2024 to 22nd September 2024.  We will be staying at the Baross 
Hotel on a bed and breakfast basis, evening meals are provided as part of the trip, venues are to be confirmed 
by Euro Study Tours who are our booking provider. 
 
If your child is interested in being considered for this trip, please complete the Consent Form attached and return 
this to Pupil Services, along with making the deposit payment on Scopay, no later than Friday 1st March 2024. 
 
The details of the trip are as follows: 

Date:  




